MINUTES OF TOWN MEETINGS
‘November 8, 1994

Members Present

Sue Abel Councilmember
Larry Abel Councilmember
Houston Calvert Councilmember
Pam Sitton Councilmember
Danny Sitton Mayor

Debra Little Clerk

Old Business

Minutes and Financial Reports accepted as read.
Motion made and accepted.

New Business

Councilwoman Sue Able suggested placing street signs on new
roads in the Town Limits to aid the Power Company and Telephone
Company in locating citizens requesting service.

This suggestion was discussed and the Council decided the Town
could not place signs on the new roads because they were in
question as whether or not the new roads were private property.

Meeting Adjourned.



